
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
All Branch Mail Out #67 - 2018 
 
 
Date:   November 27, 2018  

 
 
To:    NS/NU Command Branches 

    NS/NU Zone Commanders 
    NS/NU Executive Council 
    NS/NU Past Presidents 
    NS/NU Command Staff 

 
 
From:   Marion Fryday-Cook, Chairman 

Membership Committee 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

 
 
Subject: Membership 

 
 
Message: Comrades: Please see attached memo  
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Comrades, 

 

With up coming 2019 elections, I would like to remind all members, that according to the General By-

Laws of the Royal Canadian Legion you must be a member in good standing in order to hold office.  

 

Article 1 

QUALIFICATION TO VOTE AND/OR HOLD OFFICE 

 

111 

 

a. Except as otherwise provided in these By-Laws, only ordinary, life, associate and affiliate-voting 

members in good standing (see 101.c) shall have the right to vote or hold office at any level of the 

Legion.  

 

Branches are reminded to have their per capita taxes remitted to Dominion Command prior to January 

31st. With the pending Canada Postal strike, it is recommended that you use the Membership Portal to 

avoid delays. If you have any questions, please contact NS/NU for more information. 

 

In Comradeship, 

 
Marion Fryday-Cook 

2nd Vice President 

NS/NU Command, RCL 
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